
Being on time is vital for reducing classroom

disruptions and enabling students to fully engage

in learning from the start of each lesson. To

support our students' success.

Parents will be required to sign their students in

if they arrive after class start time. This will

require parents to park in the parking lot, NOT the

carpool lanes, and walk their students in.

Students may be assigned Friday detentions to

compensate for lost seat time.

Students must be in their classroom when class

begins. Please ensure your students arrive early

enough to be in their classroom on time.

Tardy Policy Change
Effective on Monday, April 21  st

Arriving at school after the listed start time will be considered tardy.

AM Tops: 7:15 am - drop off no later than 7:10am

Jr High/High School: 7:26 am - drop off no later than 7:20am

Traditional Elementary: 8:00 am - drop off no later than 7:55am

PM Tops: 10:40 am - drop off no later than 10:35am


